
A Word From Our Principal

Newsletter
4th April  2025

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, Nǐn hǎ o, Salve, Konnichiwa,
Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Greetings everyone,

I hope this newsletter finds you well . As we approach the end of a busy and fulfilling
term, I wanted to take a moment to express my thanks to our school community.

Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who supported our recent fundraiser and the
Colour Fun Run. What a fantastic afternoon we had last Friday! The joy on the children's

faces as they were sprayed with coloured powder and hosed down by the fire brigade
was truly heartwarming. It was a wonderful example of our community coming together

to create a memorable experience for our students.

Secondly, I want to acknowledge and thank the many parents and caregivers who have
generously given their time to help with camps and class trips this term. These

excursions are invaluable learning experiences for our children, and they simply
wouldn't be possible without your support. Unfortunately, we had to cancel one sports
trip this term, and we were very close to cancelling one of our camps due to not having

enough parent volunteers. This situation highlights the critical importance of parent
involvement in these activities.

I understand that everyone leads busy lives, but I urge you to consider volunteering your
time if you are able. To ensure the safety of our students, all parent helpers must have a
current police vet. Please respond promptly to requests for assistance, as your support

is vital to the continuation of these enriching experiences.

On another note, while our overall attendance has been generally good, we have noticed
a concerning drop in attendance on Mondays and Fridays. Regular school attendance is
crucial for academic success and social development. Please ensure your child attends

school every day unless they are very unwell.

As we head into the weekend and the upcoming holidays, I encourage you to spend
quality time with your families and enjoy this time with your children.

Thank you once again for your ongoing support.

Ngā  mihi,

Dr Sarah Brown



Afternoon Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly

Afternoon Tea with the Principal at their
restaurant.

Each week two children who consistently
show amazing KORU kids values will join a
member of the Senior Leadership Team to

have afternoon tea. 

Congratulations this week to:
Kaiarahi,  Leo, Mia and Finn.

DiaryDiary
dates!dates!

   7  9  and 10  April  t h , t h t h

Three Way Conferences 
3:30-6:00pm

(Please book on HERO)

9th April  
Student Leader’s Trip 

11th April  
Mufti  Day 

Fundraising for the
(Firef ighters and Blood

Cancer)  
*Please bring a gold coin

donation



Music by the Moana is bringing wairua and
waiata to you. Jo would love to take you on a
musical journey one of fun,learning and
creativity. Lessons for all members of the
family whether you’re 5 to 55 to 105! Age,
stage is no barrier.  Give Jo a call or message
today. 
www.musicbythemoana.com
musicbythemoana@gmail.com
0273933935

KKPS Community Pages

http://www.musicbythemoana.com/


New Uniforms
Address

59 Hobson Ave, Kerikeri
78 Commerce St, Kaitaia

PO Box 476 Kerikeri
New Zealand

 
​Email :  logo@ddgold.co.nz

​
Tel 09 4071527 Kerikeri

 09 408 6070 Kaitaia

I f  you child is unwell or
away, please let us know via

the HERO App

PTA Secondhand
Uniforms
Text Only

02108506380
Include size and items

required

Keep in the loop with what’s
happening at Kerikeri

Primary School

For all school purchases or
permissions please use the

Kindo App

KKPS Apps and Links

Pita Pit has decided to
discontinue the lunch orders

as of Friday 11  April  t h

Download Entry Form Here

https://www.ddgold.co.nz/contact
https://www.facebook.com/groups/327585964249368/



